
 

Hi Primary 7. I am so excited to be spending the coming year with you all. 

Things are a bit strange at the moment, but we will make the most of our 

time together and have the best year in Primary 7. Your last year in St 

Michaels will be busy as we get you prepared for high school, but I know 

you will all have an amazing time and work so hard.  If you didn't already 

know, I love Disney, so be prepared to listen to Disney music all year! I am 

looking forward to welcoming you into Primary 7 and having a fantastic 

year. See you soon!   



This is Room 12 which will be the    

Primary 7 classroom. There is lots of 

space to move around and work with 

your classmates at different areas. 

Your teacher has your class ready for 

you and can’t wait for you to return to 

school in August.  

 

 

This is the entrance you will use each 

day. You will also leave using this 

doorway each day.   

 

This is where you will line up each   

morning. Your teacher will meet you at 

your line up point and lead you into 

school. It is important to remember to 

keep your distance when travelling into 

and around the school. Your teacher will 

help you with this. There will also be   

posters around the school to remind you.  



This is the pathway for you to use 

when you arrive and leave school each 

day. Each class has a different   

pathway to ensure there is enough 

space to safely socially distance.  

 

 

You will see this sign around the school to     

remind you of how to keep safe. Washing hands 

is very important to keep ourselves and others 

safe. We have hand sanitiser stations for you 

to use when you enter and leave the building as 

well as at each door when you travel around the 

school. We will also have hand washing times 

throughout every day. This will be when you  

arrive in the morning, before play time, after 

playtime, before lunch, after lunch and  before 

you go home.  

 


